Megan Augustine

35 Jessup St. #1

Brighton, CO 80601

T: (720)569-5099

Email: modelgurule@gmail.com

Wendy Augustine

3060 E. Bridge St. #96

Brighton, CO 80601

T: (303)905-3025

Received Legislative Council Staff 3/16/2020, 10:10am

Dear Colorado Legislative Staff,

I would like to propose looking into unexpected child deaths! Colorado is one of twenty-two states with no law requiring that unexpected child deaths be investigated. Some experts and state officials say Colorado could benefit from such a law. There are cold cases out there with red flags written all over them. Christine Ellerton a lawyer for the Rocky Mountain Children's Law who passed away. Before she passed away she stated "The more we hide these away, the less we learn about how to stop them the next time, or about what a crisis this is in Colorado.

Thank you for your time,

Megan Augustine